The Rhesus Chart A Laundry Files Novel
English Ed
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this the
rhesus chart a laundry files novel english ed by online. You might not require
more era to spend to go to the books foundation as with ease as search for
them. In some cases, you likewise accomplish not discover the notice the rhesus
chart a laundry files novel english ed that you are looking for. It will
unquestionably squander the time.
However below, taking into consideration you visit this web page, it will be
appropriately utterly simple to acquire as skillfully as download guide the
rhesus chart a laundry files novel english ed
It will not consent many period as we explain before. You can get it though
enactment something else at house and even in your workplace. so easy! So, are
you question? Just exercise just what we have enough money under as with ease
as review the rhesus chart a laundry files novel english ed what you subsequent
to to read!

The Family Trade Charles Stross 2005-05 Believing she has found a career-making
story when she stumbles upon a money-laundering scheme, reporter Miriam
Beckstein is shocked when she is fired and threatened with death, a situation
that turns increasingly bizarre when she learns the fate of her murdered mother
and is transported to a parallel earth where her family rules a powerful
kingdom. Reprint.
Dead Lies Dreaming Charles Stross 2020-10-27 "In a world where magic has gone
mainstream, a policewoman and a group of petty criminals are pulled into a
heist to find a forbidden book of spells that should never be opened. The
secret agents of the Laundry Files novels were unable to stop magic becoming
public knowledge - in this new series by the same author, the repercussions of
that failure are being felt by ordinary people everywhere, as the world slides
unknowingly towards occult cataclysm..."--Provided by publisher.
The Fuller Memorandum Charles Stross 2011-06 While recovering a missing top
secret dossier that his boss is accused of stealing, British super spy Bob
Howard must safely navigate Russian agents, ancient demons, and an undead
entity called the Eater of Souls.
The Music of Erich Zann H. P. Lovecraft 2014-02-10 H. P. Lovecraft was one of
the greatest horror writers of all time. His seminal work appeared in the pages
of legendary Weird Tales and has influenced countless writer of the macabre.
This is one of those stories.
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Neptune's Brood Charles Stross 2013 After being stalked across the galaxy by an
assassin, post-human Krina Alzon-114 journeys to the water-world Shin-Tethys in
search of her sister in this new space opera from the Hugo Award-winning author
of Saturn's Children.
The Delirium Brief Charles Stross 2018-06-05 “Smart, literate, funny.” —Lev
Grossman, author of The Magicians Someone is dead set to air the spy agency’s
dirty laundry in The Delirium Brief, the next installment to Charles Stross’
Hugo Award-winning comedic dark fantasy Laundry Files series! Bob Howard’s
career in the Laundry, the secret British government agency dedicated to
protecting the world from unspeakable horrors from beyond spacetime, has
entailed high combat, brilliant hacking, ancient magic, and combat with
indescribably repellent creatures of pure evil. It has also involved a wearying
amount of paperwork and office politics, and his expense reports are still a
mess. Now, following the invasion of Yorkshire by the Host of Air and Darkness,
the Laundry’s existence has become public, and Bob is being trotted out on TV
to answer pointed questions about elven asylum seekers. What neither Bob nor
his managers have foreseen is that their organization has earned the attention
of a horror far more terrifying than any demon: a British government looking
for public services to privatize. Inch by inch, Bob Howard and his managers are
forced to consider the truly unthinkable: a coup against the British government
itself. Laundry Files 1. The Atrocity Archives 2. The Jennifer Morgue 3. The
Fuller Memorandum 4. The Apocalypse Codex 5. The Rhesus Chart 6. The
Annihilation Score 7. The Nightmare Stacks
Saturn's Children Charles Stross 2008-07-01 Sometime in the twenty-third
century, humanity went extinct, leaving only androids behind to fulfill
humanity’s dreams. And, having learned well from their long-dead masters,
they’ve established a hierarchical society—one with humanoid aristo rulers at
the top and slave-chipped workers at the bottom, performing the lowly tasks all
androids were originally created to do. Designed as a concubine for a species
that hasn’t existed for two hundred years, femmebot Freya Nakamichi-47—one of
the last of her kind still functioning—accepts a job from a stranger to deliver
a package from mercury to Mars. Unfortunately, she’s just made herself a moving
target for some very powerful, very determined humanoids desperate to retrieve
the package’s contents…
Three Tales from the Laundry Files Charles Stross 2014-07-01 Enjoy two short
stories and a novella from the Laundry Files. Originally published on Tor.com,
these stories by Charles Stross continue the adventures of the Laundry, a
secret division of the British government dedicated to tracking down and
containing breaches of reality by occult and otherworldly threats. "An
entertaining mash-up of Lovecraftian mythology and an extremely twisted take on
a fantasy trope."--Publishers Weekly (on Equoid: A Laundry Novella) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Dirk Gently's Holistic Detective Agency Box Set Douglas Adams 2016-10-04
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Discover the hilarious and beloved Dirk Gently novels from legendary science
fiction author Douglas Adams—now the basis for the all-new TV series on BBC
America! Dirk Gently’s Holistic Detective Agency Douglas Adams, the “master of
wacky words and even wackier tales” (Entertainment Weekly), once again boggles
the mind with a completely unbelievable story of ghosts, time travel, eccentric
computer geniuses, Samuel Taylor Coleridge, the end of the world, and—of
course—missing cats. The Long Dark Tea-Time of the Soul When a check-in desk at
London’s Heathrow Airport disappears in a ball of orange flame, the event is
said to be an act of God. But which god, wonders holistic detective Dirk
Gently. And how is this connected to Dirk’s battle with his cleaning lady over
his filthy refrigerator…or to the murder of his latest client? Or are these
events just another stretch of coincidences in the life of the world’s most
off-kilter private investigator?
In the Realm of Hungry Ghosts Gabor Maté, MD 2011-06-28 From bestselling author
Gabor Maté, the essential resource for understanding the roots and behaviors of
addiction--now with an added introduction by the author. Based on Gabor Maté’s
two decades of experience as a medical doctor and his groundbreaking work with
the severely addicted on Vancouver’s skid row, In the Realm of Hungry Ghosts
radically reenvisions this much misunderstood field by taking a holistic
approach. Dr. Maté presents addiction not as a discrete phenomenon confined to
an unfortunate or weak-willed few, but as a continuum that runs throughout (and
perhaps underpins) our society; not a medical "condition" distinct from the
lives it affects, rather the result of a complex interplay among personal
history, emotional, and neurological development, brain chemistry, and the
drugs (and behaviors) of addiction. Simplifying a wide array of brain and
addiction research findings from around the globe, the book avoids glib selfhelp remedies, instead promoting a thorough and compassionate selfunderstanding as the first key to healing and wellness. In the Realm of Hungry
Ghosts argues persuasively against contemporary health, social, and criminal
justice policies toward addiction and those impacted by it. The mix of personal
stories—including the author’s candid discussion of his own "high-status"
addictive tendencies—and science with positive solutions makes the book equally
useful for lay readers and professionals.
The Rhesus Chart Charles Stross 2014-07-03 LONDON CAN DRAIN THE LIFE OUT OF YOU
. . . Bob Howard is an intelligence agent working his way through the ranks of
the top secret government agency known as 'the Laundry'. When occult powers
threaten the realm, they'll be there to clean up the mess - and deal with the
witnesses. There's one kind of threat that the Laundry has never come across in
its many decades, and that's vampires. Mention them to a seasoned agent and
you'll be laughed out of the room. But when a small team of investment bankers
at one of Canary Wharf's most distinguished financial institutions discovers an
arcane algorithm that leaves them fearing daylight and craving O positive,
someone doesn't want the Laundry to know. And Bob gets caught right in the
middle.
Domesticated: Evolution in a Man-Made World Richard C. Francis 2015-05-25 “An
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essential read for anyone interested in the stories of the animals in our home
or on our plate.”—BBC Focus Without our domesticated plants and animals, human
civilization as we know it would not exist. We would still be living at
subsistence level as hunter-gatherers if not for domestication. It is no
accident that the cradle of civilization—the Middle East—is where sheep, goats,
pigs, cattle, and cats commenced their fatefully intimate association with
humans. Before the agricultural revolution, there were perhaps 10 million
humans on earth. Now there are more than 7 billion of us. Our domesticated
species have also thrived, in stark contrast to their wild ancestors. In a
human-constructed environment—or man-made world—it pays to be domesticated.
Domestication is an evolutionary process first and foremost. What most
distinguishes domesticated animals from their wild ancestors are genetic
alterations resulting in tameness, the capacity to tolerate close human
proximity. But selection for tameness often results in a host of seemingly
unrelated by-products, including floppy ears, skeletal alterations, reduced
aggression, increased sociality, and reduced brain size. It's a package deal
known as the domestication syndrome. Elements of the domestication syndrome can
be found in every domesticated species—not only cats, dogs, pigs, sheep,
cattle, and horses but also more recent human creations, such as domesticated
camels, reindeer, and laboratory rats. That domestication results in this suite
of changes in such a wide variety of mammals is a fascinating evolutionary
story, one that sheds much light on the evolutionary process in general. We
humans, too, show signs of the domestication syndrome, which some believe was
key to our evolutionary success. By this view, human evolution parallels the
evolution of dogs from wolves, in particular. A natural storyteller, Richard C.
Francis weaves history, archaeology, and anthropology to create a fascinating
narrative while seamlessly integrating the most cutting-edge ideas in twentyfirst-century biology, from genomics to evo-devo.
The Merchants' War Charles Stross 2010-11-19 Miriam Beckstein is a young, hip,
business journalist in Boston. She discovered in The Family Trade and The
Hidden Family that her family came from an alternate reality, that she was very
well-connected, and that her family was too much like the mafia for comfort.
She found herself caught in a family trap in The Clan Corporate and betrothed
to a brain-damaged prince, and then all hell broke loose. Now, in The
Merchants' War, Miriam has escaped to yet another world and remains in hiding
from both the Clan and their opponents. There is a nasty shooting war going on
in the Gruinmarkt world of the Clan, and we know something that Miriam does
not; something that she's really going to hate--if she lives long enough to
find out. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Triumph of the City Edward Glaeser 2011-02-10 Shortlisted for the Financial
Times and McKinsey Best Book of the Year Award in 2011 “A masterpiece.” —Steven
D. Levitt, coauthor of Freakonomics “Bursting with insights.” —The New York
Times Book Review A pioneering urban economist presents a myth-shattering look
at the majesty and greatness of cities America is an urban nation, yet cities
get a bad rap: they're dirty, poor, unhealthy, environmentally unfriendly . . .
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or are they? In this revelatory book, Edward Glaeser, a leading urban
economist, declares that cities are actually the healthiest, greenest, and
richest (in both cultural and economic terms) places to live. He travels
through history and around the globe to reveal the hidden workings of cities
and how they bring out the best in humankind. Using intrepid reportage, keen
analysis, and cogent argument, Glaeser makes an urgent, eloquent case for the
city's importance and splendor, offering inspiring proof that the city is
humanity's greatest creation and our best hope for the future.
The Labyrinth Index Charles Stross 2018-10-30 “A bizarre yet effective yoking
of the spy and horror genres.” —The Washington Post Book World The Lovecraftian
Singularity has descended upon the world in The Labyrinth Index, beginning an
exciting new story arc in Charles Stross' Hugo Award-winning Laundry Files
series! Since she was promoted to the head of the Lords Select Committee on
Sanguinary Affairs, every workday for Mhari Murphy has been a nightmare. It
doesn’t help that her boss, the new Prime Minister of Britain, is a
manipulative and deceptive pain in the butt. But what else can she expect when
working under the thumb of none other than the elder god N’yar Lat-Hotep a.k.a
the Creeping Chaos? Mhari's most recent assignment takes her and a ragtag team
of former Laundry agents across the pond into the depths of North America. The
United States president has gone missing. Not that Americans are alarmed. For
some mysterious reason, most of the country has forgotten the executive branch
even exists. Perhaps it has to do with the Nazgûl currently occupying the
government and attempting to summon Cthulhu. It's now up to Mhari and her team
to race against the Nazgûl's vampire-manned dragnet to find and, for his own
protection, kidnap the president. Who knew an egomaniacal, malevolent deity
would have a soft spot for international relations?
The Delirium Brief Charles Stross 2017-07-11 “Smart, literate, funny.” —Lev
Grossman, author of The Magicians Someone is dead set to air the spy agency’s
dirty laundry in The Delirium Brief, the next installment to Charles Stross’
Hugo Award-winning comedic dark fantasy Laundry Files series! Bob Howard’s
career in the Laundry, the secret British government agency dedicated to
protecting the world from unspeakable horrors from beyond spacetime, has
entailed high combat, brilliant hacking, ancient magic, and combat with
indescribably repellent creatures of pure evil. It has also involved a wearying
amount of paperwork and office politics, and his expense reports are still a
mess. Now, following the invasion of Yorkshire by the Host of Air and Darkness,
the Laundry’s existence has become public, and Bob is being trotted out on TV
to answer pointed questions about elven asylum seekers. What neither Bob nor
his managers have foreseen is that their organization has earned the attention
of a horror far more terrifying than any demon: a British government looking
for public services to privatize. Inch by inch, Bob Howard and his managers are
forced to consider the truly unthinkable: a coup against the British government
itself. Laundry Files 1. The Atrocity Archives 2. The Jennifer Morgue 3. The
Fuller Memorandum 4. The Apocalypse Codex 5. The Rhesus Chart 6. The
Annihilation Score 7. The Nightmare Stacks
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Rule 34 Charles Stross 2011-07-05 Meet Edinburgh Detective Inspector Liz
Kavanaugh, head of the Innovative Crimes Investigation Unit, otherwise known as
the Rule 34 Squad. They monitor the Internet for potential criminal activity,
analyzing trends in the extreme fringes of explicit content. And occasionally,
even more disturbing patterns arise… Three ex-cons have been murdered in
Germany, Italy, and Scotland. The only things they had in common were arrests
for spamming—and a taste for unorthodox entertainment. As the first officer on
the scene of the most recent death, Liz finds herself sucked into an
international investigation that isn’t so much asking who the killer is, but
what—and if she doesn't find the answer soon, the homicides could go viral.
Halting State Charles Stross 2007-10-02 “Halting State [is] a near-future story
that is at once over-the-top and compellingly believable.” – Vernor Vinge,
author of Rainbows End In the year 2018, Sergeant Sue Smith of the Edinburgh
constabulary is called in on a special case. A daring bank robbery has taken
place at Hayek Associates—a dot-com start-up company that’s just floated onto
the London stock exchange. But this crime may be a bit beyond Smith’s
expertise. The prime suspects are a band of marauding orcs with a dragon in tow
for fire support. The bank is located within the virtual reality land of Avalon
Four, and the robbery was supposed to be impossible. When word gets out, Hayek
Associates and all its virtual “economies” are going to crash hard. For Smith,
the investigation seems pointless. But the deeper she digs, the bigger the case
gets. There are powerful players—both real and pixelated—who are watching her
every move. Because there is far more at stake than just some game-head’s
fantasy financial security…
Invisible Sun Charles Stross 2021-09-28 The alternate timelines of Charles
Stross' Empire Games trilogy have never been so entangled than in Invisible
Sun—the techno-thriller follow up to Dark State—as stakes escalate in a
conflict that could spell extermination for humanity across all known
timelines. An inter-timeline coup d'état gone awry. A renegade British monarch
on the run through the streets of Berlin. And robotic alien invaders from a
distant timeline flood through a wormhole, wreaking havoc in the USA. Can
disgraced worldwalker Rita and her intertemporal extraordaire agent of a mother
neutralize the livewire contention before it's too late? At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
Singularity Sky Charles Stross 2004 In a world transformed by the Eschaton, a
sentient artificial intelligence, the colony of New Republic, founded by people
who wanted no part of the technological revolution, is threatened by an
information plague of advanced technology. Reprint.
War Plan Crimson Michael Cnudde 2011-04
The Rhesus Chart Charles Stross 2014-07-01 The Hugo Award-winning author of The
Delirium Brief reveals the secrets of The Laundry Files in an adventure of
Lovecraftian horror and espionage hi-jinks... As a newly appointed junior
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manager within the Laundry—the clandestine organization responsible for
protecting Britain against supernatural threats—Bob Howard is expected to show
some initiative to help the agency battle the forces of darkness. But shining a
light on what’s best left in the shadows is the last thing Bob wants to
do—especially when those shadows hide an occult parasite spreading a deadly
virus. Traders employed by a merchant bank in London are showing signs of
infection—an array of unusual symptoms such as super-strength and -speed, an
uncanny talent for mind control, an extreme allergic reaction to sunlight, and
an unquenchable thirst for blood. While his department is tangled up in
bureaucratic red tape (and Buffy reruns) debating how to stop the rash of
vampirism, Bob digs deeper into the bank’s history—only to uncover a bloodcurdling conspiracy between men and monsters...
The Apocalypse Codex Charles Stross 2013 Persephone Hazard, a member of the
Laundry who is as beautiful as she is unpredictable, investigates an American
televangelist who seems to be able to miraculously heal people.
The Rhesus Chart Charles Stross 2015-06-30 Bob Howard, a newly appointed junior
manager of an organization tasked with defending England from supernatural
threats, must stop an outbreak of vampirism at a merchant bank.
The Stand Stephen King 2011 A monumentally devastating plague leaves only a few
survivors who, while experiencing dreams of a battle between good and evil,
move toward an actual confrontation as they migrate to Boulder, Colorado.
Equoid Charles Stross 2014-07 While on assignment at a countryside farm, Agent
Bob Howard of "The Laundry"—a secret agency tasked with protecting Britain from
occult nightmares—discovers a menace of Lovecraftian proportions.
Dead Lies Dreaming Charles Stross 2020-10-27 When magic and superpowers emerge
in the masses, Wendy Deere is contracted by the government to bag and snag
supervillains in Hugo Award-winning author Charles Stross' Dead Lies Dreaming:
A Laundry Files Novel. As Wendy hunts down Imp—the cyberpunk head of a band
calling themselves “The Lost Boys”— she is dragged into the schemes of louche
billionaire Rupert de Montfort Bigge. Rupert has discovered that the sole
surviving copy of the long-lost concordance to the one true Necronomicon is up
for underground auction in London. He hires Imp’s sister, Eve, to procure it by
any means necessary, and in the process, he encounters Wendy Deere. In a tale
of corruption, assassination, thievery, and magic, Wendy Deere must navigate
rotting mansions that lead to distant pasts, evil tycoons, corrupt government
officials, lethal curses, and her own moral qualms in order to make it out of
this chase alive. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Overtime Charles Stross 2010-06-08 Introduced to readers in the novels The
Atrocity Archive and The Jennifer Morgue, the Laundry is a secret British
government agency charged with preventing dark interdimensional entities from
destroying the human race. Now, in "Overtime," the Laundry is on a skeleton
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staff for Christmas—leaving one bureaucrat to be all that stands between the
world and annihilation by the Thing That Comes Down Chimneys. Written
especially for Tor.com's holiday season, Charles Stross's novelette is a
finalist for the 2010 Hugo Award. Charles Stross is the Hugo-winning author of
some of the most acclaimed novels and stories of the last ten years, including
Singularity Sky, Accelerando, Halting State, the "Merchant Princes" series
beginning with The Family Trade, and the story collections Toast and Wireless.
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Atrocity Archives Charles Stross 2006-01-03 The first novel in Hugo Awardwinning author Charles Stross's witty Laundry Files series. Bob Howard is a
low-level techie working for a super-secret government agency. While his
colleagues are out saving the world, Bob's under a desk restoring lost data.
His world was dull and safe - but then he went and got Noticed. Now, Bob is up
to his neck in spycraft, parallel universes, dimension-hopping terrorists,
monstrous elder gods and the end of the world. Only one thing is certain: it
will take more than a full system reboot to sort this mess out . . .
The Nightmare Stacks Charles Stross 2016 Accidental vampire Alex Schwartz is
busy assessing the cost of renovating a Cold War bunker to be used as the new
HQ for Britain s secret counter-occult agency, where he attracts the attentions
of a local Goth drama student.
Quantum of Nightmares Charles Stross 2022-01-11 A unique blend of espionage
thrills and Lovecraftian horror, Hugo Award-winning author Charles Stross's
Laundry Files continues with Quantum of Nightmares. It’s a brave new Britain
under the New Management. The avuncular Prime Minister is an ancient eldritch
god of unimaginable power. Crime is plummeting as almost every offense is
punishable by death. And everywhere you look, there are people with strange
powers, some of which they can control, and some, not so much. Hyperorganized
and formidable, Eve Starkey defeated her boss, the louche magical adept and
billionaire Rupert de Montfort Bigge, in a supernatural duel to the death. Now
she’s in charge of the Bigge Corporation—just in time to discover the lethal
trap Rupert set for her long ago. Wendy Deere’s transhuman abilities have
gotten her through many a scrape. Now she’s gainfully employed investigating
unauthorized supernatural shenanigans. She swore to herself she wouldn’t again
get entangled with Eve Starkey’s bohemian brother Imp and his crew of
transhuman misfits. Yeah, right. Mary Macandless has powers of her own. Right
now she’s pretending to be a nanny in order to kidnap the children of a pair of
famous, Government-authorized superheroes. These children have powers of their
own, and Mary Macandless is in way over her head. Amanda Sullivan is the HR
manager of a minor grocery chain, much oppressed by her glossy blonde boss—who
is cooking up an appalling, extralegal scheme literally involving human flesh.
All of these stories will come together, with world-bending results... "For all
of Stross's genuine ability to spook and dismay, The Laundry Files are some of
the most tremendously humane books I've ever read." —Tamsyn Muir, author of
Gideon the Ninth and Harrow the Ninth At the Publisher's request, this title is
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being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Declare Tim Powers 2009-10-13 As a young double agent infiltrating the Soviet
spy network in Nazi-occupied Paris, Andrew Hale finds himself caught up in a
secret, even more ruthless war. Two decades later, in 1963, he will be forced
to confront again the nightmarethat has haunted his adult life: a lethal
unfinished operation code-named Declare. From the corridors of Whitehall to the
Arabian desert, from post-war Berlin to the streets of Cold War Moscow, Hale's
desperate quest draws him into international politics and gritty espionage
tradecraft -- and inexorably drives Hale, the fiery and beautiful Communist
agent Elena Teresa Ceniza-Bendiga, and Kim Philby, mysterious traitor to the
British cause, to a deadly confrontation on the high glaciers of Mount Ararat,
in the very shadow of the fabulous and perilous Ark.
Stories of Your Life and Others Ted Chiang 2010-10-26 From the author of
Exhalation, an award-winning short story collection that blends "absorbing
storytelling with meditations on the universe, being, time and space ... raises
questions about the nature of reality and what it is to be human" (The New York
Times). Stories of Your Life and Others delivers dual delights of the very,
very strange and the heartbreakingly familiar, often presenting characters who
must confront sudden change—the inevitable rise of automatons or the appearance
of aliens—with some sense of normalcy. With sharp intelligence and humor,
Chiang examines what it means to be alive in a world marked by uncertainty, but
also by beauty and wonder. An award-winning collection from one of today's most
lauded writers, Stories of Your Life and Others is a contemporary classic.
Includes “Story of Your Life”—the basis for the major motion picture Arrival
Empire Games Charles Stross 2017-01-17 Charles Stross builds a new series with
Empire Games, expanding on the world he created in the Family Trade series, a
new generation of paratime travellers walk between parallel universes. The year
is 2020. It's seventeen years since the Revolution overthrew the last king of
the New British Empire, and the newly-reconstituted North American Commonwealth
is developing rapidly, on course to defeat the French and bring democracy to a
troubled world. But Miriam Burgeson, commissioner in charge of the shadowy
Ministry of Intertemporal Research and Intelligence—the paratime espionage
agency tasked with catalyzing the Commonwealth's great leap forward—has a
problem. For years, she's warned everyone: "The Americans are coming." Now
their drones arrive in the middle of a succession crisis. In another timeline,
the U.S. has recruited Miriam's own estranged daughter to spy across timelines
in order to bring down any remaining world-walkers who might threaten national
security. Two nuclear superpowers are set on a collision course. Two
increasingly desperate paratime espionage agencies try to find a solution to
the first contact problem that doesn't result in a nuclear holocaust. And two
women—a mother and her long-lost daughter—are about to find themselves on
opposite sides of the confrontation. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Annihilation Score Charles Stross 2015-07-07 Hugo Award-winning author
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Charles Stross presents the next case in The Laundry Files, “a weirdly alluring
blend of super-spy thriller, deadpan comic fantasy, and Lovecraftian horror”
(Kirkus Reviews). Dominique O’Brien—her friends call her Mo—lives a curious
double life with her husband, Bob Howard. To the average civilian, they’re
boring middle-aged civil servants. But within the labyrinthian secret circles
of Her Majesty’s government, they’re operatives working for the nation’s occult
security service known as the Laundry, charged with defending Britain against
dark supernatural forces threatening humanity. Mo’s latest assignment is
assisting the police in containing an unusual outbreak: ordinary citizens
suddenly imbued with extraordinary abilities of the super-powered kind.
Unfortunately these people prefer playing super-pranks instead of superheroics. The Mayor of London being levitated by a dumpy man in Trafalgar Square
would normally be a source of shared amusement for Mo and Bob, but they’re
currently separated because something’s come between them—something evil. An
antique violin, an Erich Zann original, made of human white bone, was designed
to produce music capable of slaughtering demons. Mo is the custodian of this
unholy instrument. It invades her dreams and yearns for the blood of her
colleagues—and her husband. And despite Mo’s proficiency as a world class
violinist, it cannot be controlled…
Iron Sunrise Charles Stross 2005 Charles Stross
The Jennifer Morgue Charles Stross 2009 A geekish demonology hacker for "The
Laundry," Bob Howard finds himself forced into the unlikely role of savior of
the world, when ruthless billionaire Ellis Billington embarks on plans to
release an eldritch horror that communicates with the dead, the Jennifer
Morgue, from the depths of the sea in order to rule the world.
The Fractal Prince Hannu Rajaniemi 2012-09-27 "The good thing is, no one will
ever die again. The bad thing is, everyone will want to." A physicist receives
a mysterious paper. The ideas in it are far, far ahead of current thinking and
quite, quite terrifying. In a city of "fast ones," shadow players, and jinni,
two sisters contemplate a revolution. And on the edges of reality a thief,
helped by a sardonic ship, is trying to break into a Schrödinger box for his
patron. In the box is his freedom. Or not. Jean de Flambeur is back. And he's
running out of time. In Hannu Rajaniemi's sparkling follow-up to the critically
acclaimed international sensation The Quantum Thief, he returns to his aweinspiring vision of the universe...and we discover what the future held for
Earth. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Glasshouse Charles Stross 2006 Awakening in a clinic with most of his memories
missing, Robin goes on the run from unknown enemies out to kill him,
volunteering to take part in the Glasshouse, an experimental polity simulating
a pre-accelerated culture in which he will be assigned an anonymous identity,
but he experiences radical changes that threaten everything. 20,000 first
printing.
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Escape from Yokai Land Charles Stross 2022-03-01 Regular readers of Charles
Stross's Laundry Files might have noticed Bob Howard's absence from the events
of The Nightmare Stacks, and his subsequent return from Tokyo at the start of
The Delirium Brief. Escape from Yokai Land explains what he was doing there.
Bob's been assigned to work with the Miyamoto Group, checking the wards that
lock down Japan's warded sites—a task previously handled by his predecessor Dr.
Angleton, the Eater of Souls. This mostly involves policing yokai: traditional
magical beings, increasingly grown more annoying and energetic. But then Bob's
simple trip turns into a deadly confrontation with the ultimate yokai. It's
massively powerful. It's pink. And it says "Hello." At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
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